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31 March 2025  
Primary – Breakfast Club; Summer term  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are pleased to confirm that breakfast club sessions are now available to book for the 
Summer term.  
  
Sessions can be booked online via the clubs section of your Arbor account and will remain 
priced at £1.00 per child, per day. Once you have clicked on clubs, please use Penshurst 
New Breakfast Club 2025/Summer Term.  You have the option to book daily or weekly, 
however, this must be paid for in advance at the time of booking. Booking closes each day at 
4.00pm for the following day (this will be a Sunday for a Monday), subject to availability, and 
will be on a first booked first served basis. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate 
exceptions to this.    
 
If you have booked a place and your child is absent that day due to illness, the cost will be 
credited to your account. However, if you have booked and your child fails to attend, the cost 
will be non-refundable as that place could have been taken by another learner.   
  
Please note: places are limited, and all places must be paid for at the time of booking. 
Unfortunately, if you have not pre-booked your session, your child will be unable to attend.  
Please click on this link for further information Arbor Booking Guide.  
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by email 
ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com.  
  
Yours faithfully  

  
  
Mrs M Preston  
Head of School  
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